From: Robert Vowles [

Sent: 30 May 2019 16:04

CesLitte, Tom [

Subject: 2019/2833/ T - 2019/0606/T

Hi Ray,

I’'m writing to you following a telephone conversation that I've just had with Tom Little in regards to
application 2019/0606/T that we’re recently had accepted. Sorry to trouble you with this but our

client wishes to have slightly more reduced that previously specified/ applied for.

T1 - Reduce back to previous points, plus up to 1 meter on both sides of the building. They want this
to be changed to “plus 1-2 meters on both sides of the building”

T2 - Reduce back to previous points, plus up to 1 meter away from building. They want this to be
changed to “plus 2 meters away from building”

If this could be re-processed/ considered we would be extremely grateful.

Many thanks and sorry for the further inconvenience.

Robert Vowles

Operations Manager
Treecare Arboricultural Specialists Ltd

Please note our new postal address. All correspondence to be sent to:

___________________
2 Y\ TREECARE

* (arboricoltural specialists 1td)



